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We need Lewis and Clark, my three children have thrived with them and would be 

devastated to lose this community.  Our district has not renewed our lease, forcing 

the school to move.  With such limited time we need to do what we can and may not 

be in district.   Obviously we would love to stay in district, but we can't be picky and 

we must keep our school open.   


